
Notice of Submittal to Legislature for Wisconsin’s Proposed Revision to the State Implementation Plan  
 

On August 28, 2023, the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) submitted to the standing 
committees of the legislature with jurisdiction over environmental matters under s. 13.172 (3), Wis. 
Stats., a report describing DNR’s proposal to submit a revision to Wisconsin’s  State Implementation Plan 
(SIP) for air quality to the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA). The proposed SIP revision aligns 
administrative rule and statute provisions in the Wisconsin SIP with the current version of state rules 
and statutes in effect in the state. An electronic copy of this proposed SIP submittal can be obtained at 
http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/AirQuality/Input.html or by contacting Olivia Salmon at 
Olivia.Salmon@wisconsin.gov or 608-630-5264. 
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